T el PEsUC surgery Mail - Thank you!

‘ Office Dr Sam Rizk <office@drsamrizk.com>

¢ >zs@virginia.edu> Wed, Apr 21, 2021 at 6:36 PM
hizk <office@drsamrizk.com>

Dear Dr. Rizk,
I cannot tell you how happy | am with the result;

s. You're truly an artist. | am very very happy and in fact | wanted to do a
appy dance and give everyone who worked with me a big hug, but then you would've asked me to contain my
excitement. Thank you. | am extremely happy =)

| would've loved to come again in person in three months, but because of my work commitment, | won't be able to. But,
look forward to the zoom call in three months.

Thanks to the wonderful nurses, and especially Julia who was very kind and caring.

And thanks to Dila who had to put up with my constant inquiries!

Sincerely,
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